Northview PTO Board Minutes December 8, 2014 - McDonalds Eagan

In Attendance

Call to Order
Memorial Card

Fundraising

Communication

Adjournment

NVPTO.minutes.2014.12.08

NVPTO Board Members: Heather Lorentz (President), Heather Bronwell (Treasurer),
Heather Thaller (Co-Secretary) and Colleen Frank(Co-Secretary)

3:30 pm the meeting was called to order by President Heather Lorentz
The board approved a $50 memorial card for a deceased student.

PTO had a $1,700 voucher from last year for the Scholastic Book fair. Each classroom
teacher was given $100 to purchase books, CID/CIP S50 to purchase books and Support
Staff $25 to purchase books at the fall Scholastic Book fair. From this year’s book fair
there was $4, 100 in sales, $2,050 in book credit and a balance of $1,800. The balance of
$1,800 dollars will be used this year to order books to help build science units for
classroom teachers.

Box Top results will be in after winter break. Chip Shoppe had an income of $22,531.50.
Expenses were $9,174.71, which left a net of $13, 356.79. Sales are down from last year.

Square One Art information will be sent home on January 5, 2015. All artwork is due at
the end of January. Catalogs will be available the first week in March and final products
will arrive on April 10, 2015.

PTO will sponsor a Color Run in the spring. The run will take place right after the Spring
Carnival. Money for the run will be collected in February or March. After this year the
color run will possibly be in the fall with the possibility of having Chi Shoppe in January.
Discussion is taking place on whether to continue with a Chip Shoppe sale in the fall due
to decreasing sales and interest.

The Barnes and Noble fundraiser will run through 12/11/14. Results will not be available
until after that date.

A survey on how parents like to receive PTO communication is being put together. The
PTO Website fee was raised $1.00 per month. It was $7.99 and is now $8.99.

PTO will begin discussion on collaborating communication efforts with NV via email and
Facebook to prevent overlap. The PTO Winter Newsletter will be coming soon. A
chairperson is needed for the winter

Scholastic Bookfair.

The next general PTO meeting will be on Monday, January 12" at 5:30 pm.

The meeting adjourned at 5:00 pm.
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